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Roxanne Maher

From: Jennifer Zeronsa <jengetter@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 1:56 PM
To: Town Council Group; Roxanne Maher
Cc: Jennifer Zeronsa
Subject: Support for Ethics Commission

Dear Town Council, 

Thank you for all you are doing to lead our town.   

I am writing today in strong support of an Ethics Commission / Code of Ethics in the Town of Ledyard.  My 
understanding is that we are one of the few towns in the state that does not have one.  Accordingly, examples 
are readily available and should provide a strong framework for our own. 

This issue has been sporadically included on Council agendas for almost a year now.  It is time for the Council 
to decisively act.   

  

Jennifer Zeronsa 

18 Bluff Road West 

 


